SCHOOL DISTRICT 5

SOUTHEAST KOOTENAY

TO: Parents of (IDES) Isabella Dicken Elementary School Students
FROM: Joe Tank, Manager of Operations

Date: November 6, 2018

RE: Courtesy Rider Changes

Please be advised that due to a bus-overloading situation, as of Tuesday, November 13, 2018 we will
no longer be able to allow courtesy riders to be transported on our school buses from IDES. In order to
accommodate our registered bus students, we will allow them to be dropped off at a secondary stop for

daycare purposes or activities at a designated stop closest to the activity with written permission from
the parent or guardian.

Transportation for after school activities and play dates for courtesy riders will have to be provided by
parents or other designate. Safety for our students is our utmost concern and an accurate passenger list
is essential.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

J ank

Manager of Operations
School District No.5
Southeast Kootenay

940 Industrial Rd #1
Cranbrook BC V1C 4C6
Email: joe.tank@sd5.bc.ca
Ph: (250) 417-2068

Fax: (250) 489-5460
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